
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS23419
Recognizing that Music Therapists provide a valued and important rehabilitative service to patients
in various hospital and other out-patient medical settings.

FISCAL NOTE
As there is no board, there will be no impact.

Contact:
Senator Lee Heider
Health and Welfare
(208) 332-1347
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